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“SHIP AGENCY IN THE 
TIME OF COVID”                                             

 

SHIP AGENT 
COMMITTEE  PLENARY 

WEBINAR 
 
 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, 13th 
JANUARY 2021 



SAVE THE DATE! 
With the Festive Season upon us and new diaries being 

opened, it is easy to overlook forthcoming events, so 
take a moment to ensure that you carry over the date of 

the next FONASBA webinar. 
 

In this this next webinar, Committee Chair Waldemar Rocha jnr. will 
be talking with experts about:  

 how ship agents developed new practices to continue serving 
vessels whilst complying with COVID limitations 

 what new technology will  provide to allow agents to add even 
more value to principals and  

 how the cruise industry can continue to operate in the current 
climate. 

Registration is free and open to all, so don’t 
forget to pass this reminder on to your  member 

companies 
Registration and joining information will be circulated shortly. 

We look forward to you joining us for this event! 

13.01.2021! 
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SHIP AGENT COMMITTEE 

PLENARY WEBINAR  
Wednesday, 13th January 2021, 1.00 pm London time 


